
Our 7.5 million supporters urge House members to

Reject the Farm Bill (H.R. 2) and 
its Poisoned Pollinators Provision

The House Farm Bill’s Poisoned Pollinators Provision would undermine crucial safeguards from pesticides 
for threatened and endangered species, including important pollinators like bees, butterflies, birds and 
other wildlife. The Farm Bill is important to farmers across the country and promotes wildlife conservation on 
private lands. But the Poisoned Pollinators Provision is a direct attack on the Endangered Species Act—our 
nation’s most effective law in protecting wildlife in danger of extinction. Farmers who depend on pollinators 
and intact natural systems for sound food production will also be hurt. defenders.org/savepollinators

The Farm Bill  
is a Poison Pill  
for Pollinators


